
VICTORIA PARK CONSERVATION AREA  
 
YOUR VIEWS are sought on the content of the draft conservation 
area appraisal and on the conservation area generally. 
 
Do you think that the Conservation Area Appraisal accurately reflects the 
character of the conservation area?  If not, why not?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you agree with the existing boundary? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Is there anything in particular that concerns you about the area? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What improvements would you like to see in the Victoria Park Conservation 
Area? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return to: - appraisal@drs.glasgow.gov.uk or post to - The Executive Director, Development & 
Regeneration Services, 229 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1QU by 27th May 2011. 


